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Meeting-January 13, 2022
-The meeting began with a prayer by Joey Hufstedler.
- Coach Wickersham gave an update on practice and new items that had been purchased
-Strawberries are the next fundraiser.  Sales are scheduled to go from January 31-February 15th and delivery is set for Wednesday, March 2nd.
-Tumblers-these were discussed as a fundraiser but decided to wait until later in the season or possibly next year.
-Sign update-there are still quite a few signs not renewed from last year.  To ensure we are able to get all signs renewed, February 17th will be a cut off date for signs to be renewed.  After this date, any signs not renewed will be available for others to contact the businesses for the ads.  
-Updated player budget was shown  
-Next meeting is tentatively set for February 17th
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